
Dear Mark, 
  
We recently required a valuation on one of our properties. 
It was great to meet & deal with Mark and his team, and the completed report 
looked very professional, and was of a very high standard. 
I would not hesitate in recommending or engaging Mark and his team again.  
 
Kind regards, 
  
Bernie Kuran 
Director, 
Kuran Nominees Pty Ltd. 
 


